
I met Engela du Toit at an art 
exhibition at a well-known 
local art gallery and was imme-
diately taken with her charming 
personality and lust for life.  
We started chatting and after 
just a few minutes I realized 
what a unique individual Engela 
was and I just had to interview 
her! So, without any further 
ado, this is what Engela does 
for a living, brimming with 
ideas and loving every moment 
of it!

Brand engineer and aesthetics 
guru Engela du Toit says every-
one wants something pretty in 
their lives; and with her 
unique style and daredevil at-
titude, the pretty is now 
within your reach. With a com-
bination of marketing know-how 
and décor intellect, she will 
first and foremost delve deep 
and get to know your brand of-
fering – be it personal or pro-
fessional. Once she gets a 
handle on what makes your brand 
tick, she will use this to 
shift and evolve your percep-
tion of aesthetics and visually 
transform not only your busi-
ness, studio, apartment or 
home; but also your brand. With 
aesthetics as her foundation, 
she’ll contextualise your décor 
dreams and turn it into a real 
and practical look that encap-
sulates everything your brand 
is about. She calls this an 
‘aesthetics journey to find 
your brand’.

Engela’s career path is full of 
accomplishments and achieve-
ments, and she has extensive 
experience in retail; espe-
cially the marketing side. She 
enjoyed top marketing positions 
at both the Foschini Group and 
Truworths International where 
she got into contact with vari-
ous elements of the retail in-
dustry with store design, 

visual presentation and cus-
tomer satisfaction playing a 
big part in her current occupa-
tion as Visual Strategist 
taking care of the Aesthetics 
in your brand strategy. Her 
retail career gave her the op-
portunity to get up close and 
personal with brand strategies 
– and it’s this skill that 
gives her décor and interiors 
service a unique angle. Her 
focus is now to assist corpo-
rate companies in creating a 
new, more aesthetically pleas-
ing customer journey. However, 
before these career paths and 
experiences came her way, 
Engela’s reputation as an 
expert in everything décor and 
architectural related was un-
surpassed. That’s why her new-
found calling came as no sur-
prise.

An authentic visual transforma-
tion is so much more than pick-
ing a new couch or deciding 
what colour to paint your 
walls. It’s a bit of brand 
soul-searching, getting to the 
bottom of your core positioning 
and how you want the world to 
see it/you.Engela’s service 
doesn’t stop when you agreed on 
a colour palette; it’s an on-
going journey to true visual 
greatness.Since moving to Paarl 
she identified a need in the 
local market to offer workshops 
whereby she transforms your 
house by using your existing 
furniture and furnishings; it 
is amazing what can be done by 
just shifting your focus. If 
focus and ideas are the two 
things you lack, don’t worry, 
Engela has plenty of both!

For further information go to 
www.engeladutoit.com, she is 
also contactable on +27 83 700 
0777 or visit her Facebook Page 
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